
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On September 21st and September 25th we will have a video company on site recording footage that will be placed 

on the academy website and social media in the absence of our usual Open Evening. 

 

We will use the previous information you have provided regarding photo and video permissions for your child to 

determine whether they can be in the video and whether this can be placed on our website and social media. If 

you wish for your child to be now treated differently to this, then please let us know by emailing 

gsleight@prioryacademies.co.uk by 18th September. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr G Sleight 

Assistant Headteacher 
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